Tuesday, April 27th, 2021
 
Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!
 
 
 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS
 
 
The front office is not able to accept any item at this time for students.  Please make sure that your student has what they need, before coming to school.  Thank you for your understanding.
 
 
Miner Cheer Tryouts
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention Future Miners: El Diamante High School is excited to announce cheer tryouts for the 2021-2022 season will be held May 3-7th.  If you are interested in becoming a Miner cheerleader or Miner mascot, please submit an interest form to Miner Cheer. The interest form link is as follows: https://forms.gle/EuGpcy2zBqRj7ipMA. Please note, you must submit an interest form prior to receiving a tryout packet. Tryout packets must be completed and submitted by April 29th. 
 
For questions, you may email us at eldiamantecheer@gmail.com
 
 
Student Store
 
The Pride Store is now open!  You can find the Pride Store Web Site in Schoology. Scroll down and click to log on. You will need your Student ID and last name to start shopping. Orders are taken until Wednesdays. Pick Up will be after school on Fridays. Distance Learners can pick up during Meal Service Times for one stop shopping. Earn those points with P.R.I.D.E.
 
 
Grab-N-Go Meals
 
5 day Grab and Go meal pack distribution will be on Wednesdays - 2 serving times 10:30 to 12:00 and 5:00 to 6:30, in the front parking lot.
 
Daily meals 
 
Daily meals will be handed out at release times on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday at 11:02 and 3:07 at: 
Gate #1 7th grade by front office
Gate #2 8th grade by the bike rack.
 
 
 
Have a Great Day, Explorers!  Remember to be present all day, every day, and in every way!

